
 

 

USA Dance 

Minutes 

1077 VOA Site C Road 

Greenville, NC 

January 14, 2013 

 

Attendees: Paul Hager, Gayle Watson, Debi Levine, David Steele, Faye Steele, Ann Harrington 

 

Guests: 0 

 

Excused Absence: 0 

 

1. The October 2012 minutes were approved following a motion by Debi Levine. 

 

2. The financial report was given by  Paul Hager. Our income for 2012 was approximately 

$3200. We spent $4500.00 due to prepaying for the Drew Steele Center and the rental on 

Lake Forest School.There was a $30.00 discrepancy because of an uncashed check. 

 

3. The audit report was given by Faye Steele.   

.  

4. The membership report was given by Faye Steele.   

We have 56 active members. According to the membership statistics,almost half of the 

members are not from Greenville. 

New Business:Debi Levine sent emails to two city council members stating the need for a 

multipurpose building that would serve the dance needs in the community. 

 

1.  Elections:These six members were voted on and approved as  2013 officers;David Steele 

president, Debi Levine vice president,Paul Hager treasurer, Gayle Watson,secretary 

 

2. Mall Ball 2013: Decision was made not to have it this year due to cost and   lack of local 

support. 

 

3. Drew Steele Center:  A motion was made and approved to prepay through November so 

as not to lose the center. We will have the dance on the 4th Saturday every month except 

in May. 

 



 

 

4. Refreshments: Debi will keep the paper products organized and purchase things when 

needed. Members will be asked to bring drinks and snacks for monthly dances. 

 

5. Newsletters: 250 people receive the newsletter and 80 people read our news.Discussion 

was made on how to generate energetic participation in the newsletter and interest on 

Facebook and make sure newcomers get the newsletter. David suggested cross training 

Paul to help. 

 

6. Instructors for 2013  

Instructor list for 2013 was read and approved 

7. Schedule for 2013 

Suggestions were made for themes. 

8. National Chapter Conference in Richmond, Virginia. 

David and Faye plan to attend March 7-9 2013 

9. Other 

 

The next meeting will be held on April 20, 2012 at noon at David and Fayes. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by 

Gayle Watson, Secretary 


